
Cross-Registration / Articulation Agreement 

 

With the approval of the Vice-Chancellor for Academic and Student Affairs, full-

time students with second or third year standing may take one course per semester 

at the Paul M. Hebert Law Center in Baton Rouge, Louisiana.  

 

Students must be enrolled in 12 hours during the fall and spring semesters or four 

hours during the summer sessions at Southern University Law Center before cross 

registering at Paul M. Hebert Law Center.  

 

Students at Paul M. Hebert Law Center share the same privileges under the 

conditions stated above.  

 

Forms for cross-registration are available in the Records and Registration 

Department. 
 


